
Steve,  
 
While we do deeply regret the loss of yet another contributing structure,  BWNA voted to not 
oppose the applicant’s building permit in the above referenced case based upon the designs they 
presented to us.  They have worked with our team to arrive at a more appropriate design for the 
neighborhood.  Derek can answer any specific questions you might have. 
 
Thanks 
 
August W. Harris III 
President 
Bryker Woods Neighborhood Association 
 


